
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North 

Carolina, hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2021-

06-16/R-10.1) adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on June 16, 2021. 

 

      This the 21st day of June, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



Additional Materials-Item 10 

 

A RESOLUTION CONTINUING THE PUBLIC HEARING FOR AN APPLICATION FOR 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT MODIFICATION FOR UNIVERSITY PLACE, 201 S. ESTES 

DRIVE (PROJECT # 19-130) TO JUNE 28, 2021 (2021-06-16/R-10.1) 

 

WHEREAS, the Town Council continued an Evidentiary Hearing for an application for Special 

Use Permit Modification for University Place, 201 S. Estes Drive, Project #19-130 to June 

16, 2021; and 

 

WHEREAS, staff believes the agenda for June 16, 2021 will not allow for reasonable amount 

of time for discussion of the Special Use Permit Modification for 201 S. Estes Drive. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the 

Council continues the Evidentiary Hearing, to 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 28, 2021, in a 

virtual meeting to receive public comments on the proposed Special Use Permit 

Modification. 

 

This the 16th day of June 2021. 

 

 


